
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Ginny has been volunteering with Women’s Humane 
Society since 2010 and has been regularly coming in every 
week for that whole time. She is the savior of the development 
team, regularly helping with mailings, event preparation, and 
other miscellaneous projects. She’s been known to set a timer 
on her phone so she can get our laundry under control in 
between batches of mailings, and she does it all with a smile. 
 Staff looks forward to having her quick wit and easy-going 
attitude around on Fridays; we know we’re in for positive 
vibes, great T.V. references, and fun conversations. 
 Ginny – we could not do what we do without people like 
you, and we are so grateful to have you on board.  
 

 


